Pointer Families:

In light of today’s news of schools closing indefinitely, we are asking that, if you haven't already done
so, all personal belongings must be picked up tomorrow (Wednesday, March 18). This will be the
final time to retrieve items until further notice.

Middle and High school lockers (including gym lockers) should be cleaned out. Elementary items will
be available outside your child's classroom, in their assigned locker/cubbie space.

If you have already picked up all items, you do not need to come to school Wednesday.

When stopping by, please make sure to practice social distancing and retrieve your items in a very
timely manner. If you are not feeling well, or cannot make these times, please contact the school
offices to work out arrangements for retrieving your belongings, or having them delivered.

To reduce social interaction, if you need to retrieve items, we ask you come to school on 3/18 at the
following times by first letter of your last name:

Last names of families starting with A-l: 8 - 10 am

Last names of families starting with J-R: 10 am - 1 pm

Last names of families starting with S-Z: 1 pm - 3 pm

You will be let in through the security system and expected to self-navigate.
Questions?

Elementary: 987-0710

Middle: 987-0720

High: 987-0730

Thank you!



